Supervisor’'s Report
October 17, 2023

1- Financial Report

-Details of all income and expense transactions have been filed with the town clerk.
-Account balances as of October 17, 2023 for the general fund, highway fund, capita!
improvement fund, and street light fund have been filed with the town clerk.

-l would like to thank everyone for the help at the ball fields. The concrete came out nice it
will make parties and games a lot nicer down there. | am glad things are starting to come
around. We finally got some bids on the town hall work we will discuss later. | hope everyone
had a chance to look at the tentative budget. It was an increase of 1.96% total from last year
and will keep taxes about the same from the past six years. We have worked hard to keep taxes
from changing and I hope that can keep happening.

Timothy White
Town Supervisor




